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August 06, 2014 PLANNIN® DEPARTMENT
Letter of Appeal
Dear Counsel:

My name is Pastor Gomes and I am submitting a letter of appeal. I didn 't agree with P and Z
decision with the denial to open my business

However, I have thought about the reasons for the denial and have concluded to add the
dumpster. I also think it would be best to remove the Tire portion of the business.

I'would like your consideration in allowing me to open with the Oil Changes and the State
Inspection.

I'have invested in this property and need the opportunity to open.
Thank you for your assistance with this matter.
Sincerely,

Pastor Gomez



